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Website :  www.elwoodprimary.vic.edu.au                                        Scott Street, Elwood Vic 3184                   
Phone :  9531 2762                                                                                        

 Community Market (bookings) : www.trybooking.com/236549                               Fax :  9531 5497 

Dear Parents 
  
End of Term 
Another term draws to a close in our 
centenary year at Elwood Primary 
School.  We have had an exciting and 
fully packed year so far with lots more 
activities and learning to come. 
 

Term 3 brings our concert at the Palais, 
Asia Week celebrations, Grade 5 & 6 
Camps, Grade 2 Sleepover and lots of 
exciting learning. 
 

To families leaving EPS at the end of 
this term, we wish you well.  
Remember you will always be part of 
the Elwood community. 
 

I hope that everyone has a relaxing 
and fun break and arrives back at EPS 
safe and well to start Term 3.  I will be 
travelling to the USA  to present at a 
conference and do some writing with 
my colleague George Otero.  I will 
once again be able to highlight the 
amazing things we do at EPS and the 
philosophy that drives our school 
w h i c h  i n c l u d e s  p e r s o n a l i s e d 
curriculum, parent connectedness,  
c o m m u n i t y  i n v o l v e m e n t  a n d 
enhanced afterschool learning. 

 
100th Birthday Celebrations 
Wednesday 28 June marked the 100th 
birthday at Elwood PS. Students and 
staff dressed as notable people from 
the past or someone from 100 years 
ago. The school was filled with 
excitement which culminated at our 
special assembly when our time 
capsule was filled, we sang happy 
birthday and Jenny Zimbachs told 
some stories about days gone by at 
Elwood PS. The Leader was present 
and took photographs for the local 
newspaper. 

 
Commemorative Paving Bricks 
To mark the centenary of Elwood 
Primary School, commemorative 
paving bricks are available to 
purchase. There are two options so to 
be a part of history, order your pavers 
now through QKR.  

 
Families can order pavers inscribed 
with student and family names which 
will be used to pave the area near the 
entrance to the hall. They will be there 
for the next 100 years and will be a 
permanent reminder of your time at 
Elwood Primary School.  
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CALENDAR 
Thursday 29 June 

ERP Expo - 5G & 5S 
Bookstore visit - 6T 
Bike Ed - Grade 5 

 

Friday 30 June 
Last chance to pre-order a  

Chinese lunch for Asia Week  
Student Reports go home 

End of Term 2 : 2.30pm FINISH 
4.00pm Classic Cinema -  

Despicable Me 3 
 

Monday 17 July 
Term 3 starts 

3.00pm Assembly - no performance 
 

Tuesday 18 July 
7.00pm Family Life Parent  

 Information Session - Grade 5 & 6  
 

Wednesday 19 July 
3.30pm Enhanced Learning 

 

Friday 21 July 
Athletics Practice - Grade 4-6 

Quiz of the Century -  
Parent  Fundraising Event 

 

Monday 24 - 28 July 
Asia Week 

 

Wednesday 26  July 
Asia Day dress-up, lunch &  

Performances 
3.30pm Enhanced Learning 

 

Friday 28 July 
Athletics Practice - Grade 4-6 
Ready Set Go - for 2018 Preps 

Friday 30 June 

End of Term 2  

2.30pm finish Photo :  Principal Mr Csoti with the ladies from the Country Women’s 
 Association Victorian Branch aka EPS office staff 
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Order through QKR or complete the attached order 
form and return it to the school office. Additional 
forms are available on the school website. 
 
Reports 
Reports will be sent home on Friday afternoon with 
student.s  The reports will give you an accurate picture 
of your child’s learning as well as future goals. Please 
take the time to read the report and then discuss it 
with your child. A big thank you to all staff for the 
many hours taken to complete each report which are 
predominately written at home and can take  up to 40 
hours to complete. 
 
Gardens 
The garden project is progressing well with the 
amphitheatre in front of the music room completed, 
three flagpoles erected and paving commenced. When 
we return from the Term 2 break the project should be 
almost complete. A big thank you to our market 
committee as this project is fully funded with the 
market funds from 2017. 

Staffing 
Rebecca Hoban from 1RT completed her last day at 
EPS this week before the birth of her second child.  
On behalf of our community, I would like to thank 
her for all her hard work in 1RT and wish her all the 
best for the future. Peta MacGregor will be taking 
over form Rebecca and will commence on day one of 
Term 3. 
 
Leyna Parkes will return at the start of Term 3 for two 
days a week, a day of Art and a day of PE. Leyna will 
take over the role from Sarah Galbraith. 

Rob Csoti 
 

Quiz of  the Century - Food Options 
Pre-purchase your delicious curry prepared by                  
Mr Tuppy BEFORE Tuesday 18 July. There are three 
options available on QKR for JUST $15.00, a Thai 
Green Eggplant, Beef Rendang or Chicken Penang, all 
served with rice, roti, herbs, shallots, and peanuts.  
They will be served in a biodegradable, microwavable 
bowl with a lid and cutlery . If not previously sold out 
Curries, may be available on the night at $20.00 - cash 
only. 
 
Attachments:   
Commemorative Pavers Order form 

Photo : Centenary Assembly showing the time capsule. 

Special thanks to Louisa Bailey who took the picture. 
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